











## Nursery

10.05.20

Hello nursery, we hope that you are all staying safe and well at home still. We hope that these newsletters are providing you with some additional ideas for things that you can be doing at home during this lockdown period.

Thank you to everybody who has been in contact with us via email already. We do enjoy hearing from you! Our email address is nursery@fieldplace.org.uk. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any concerns or queries, or if you just want to say hi!

Why not bake your own currant buns? You could open up your own bakery or use them to help you sing the rhyme.

Here are some <u>printable</u>
<u>resources</u> for a <u>bakery</u>
<u>role play</u>. If you don't
have a printer you could
make your own.

Alongside our new rhyme, you could practice your careful counting with these

<u>interactive games.</u>

Here is a recipe.

Cosmic Kids Yoga are

adding a new yoga are session for the whole family on their YouTube channel every Saturday morning. You can find the latest one here.

Challenge yourself with building something new with your construction toys (such as Duplo or Lego). Turn it into a game with these printable challenge cards.

Try making these easy fruit sorbet ice creams from home. We made them at nursery last year for our ice cream shop role play, and they were very popular!

Find out the importance of sensory play/exploration and try out some new ideas at home or in the garden.

One of our favourite sensory activities to do in the summer is <u>ice play</u>. You could even freeze some toys and problem solve how to free them!

Oxford Owl have a variety of learning activities with free resources. You can access them here.

Our next Rhyme Challenge is 5 Currant Buns. You can learn the rhyme here.

Here are some other counting rhymes that you could learn at home. Each time one is taken away, encourage your child to count carefully to find out how many are left.

<u>5 Little Speckled Frogs</u> <u>5 Little Monkeys</u> 5 Little Ducks

We have enjoyed receiving updates about what you have been doing at home, so please keep them coming! Email us at <a href="mailto:nursery@fieldplace.org.uk">nursery@fieldplace.org.uk</a>



Amelia enjoyed a breakfast with her princesses making fruit kebabs, which she has asked to do again. 'Strawberries are my favourite. They are so yummy. I love them!'

Caius has been very busy with his sister planting some sunflower seeds. I wonder how tall they will grow?



We would also like to give a shout out to Delilah. Thank you for sending us a video showing us the hard work you have been doing, practising your careful letters and name writing! Well done.